
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR
To: "Julie Webb"
Subject: Heartland G25-72-1HN Groundwater Sundry Notice Docuemnt # 400646743
Date: Monday, July 21, 2014 11:01:00 AM

Julie,
 
Please provide documentation of Nobles attempts to contact water well owners for this well as
required under Rule 318Ae(4)C.iii.   The blanket statement of Noble sent 13 requests to sample is
inadequate to determine if Noble has complied with Rule 318Ae(4). 
 
This Sundry will be placed on hold until clear documentation has been received indicating:
 

1)       Which water wells Noble evaluated for use as a Water Source under Rule 381Ae(4) and
 

2)       Nobles attempts to contact the water well owners as required under Rule 318Ae(4)C.iii.
 
If adequate documentation is not received within five (5) business days the Sundry  will be denied
for failing to meet the documentation requirement under rule (318Ae(4)C.iii.
 
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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